Announcement of Triamudomsuksa Pattanakarn Pathumthani school
Subject : Policy of not accepting neither gifts nor profits from performing duties (No Gift Policy)
Fiscal year 2025

Triamudomsuksa Pattanakarn Pathumthani school recognizes the importance of
fostering a culture of organizational values and appropriate guidelines for personnel to adhere
to regarding the giving or receiving of gifs, souvenirs, or any other benefits from the performance
of duties. This is to prevent actions that affect the use of power to favor oneself or others,
which is in line with the government's policy under the National Reform Plan on Prevention and
Suppression of Corruption and Misconduct.

In order to demonstrate our commitment to combating all forms of corruption,
as well as to promote morality, ethics, and honesty in work performance, which results in
transparency in operations based on good governance principles, we hereby announce that
Triamudomsuksa Pattanakarn Pathumthani school is an agency where all personnel do not
accept gifts and souvenirs of-any kind from the performance of duties. This includes before,
during, and after the performance of duties, to avoid actions that may affect judgment or
decision-making in the performance of duties, which leads to discrimination or creates a conflict
of interest. All executives and supervisors at all levels will set a good example and supervise
their subordinates to behave properly and strictly follow anti-corruption and misconduct
measures.

Therefore, this is announced for general knowledge and strict compliance.

This announcement is made on July 29 , 2025

/

Mr. Pitsanu Deddai

Director of Triamudomsuksa Pattanakarn Pathumthani school




